Hi Jean and Sandy,

Ann, Clare, Bethany, and Mukai met on Wedsnesday to discuss online tutoring and will begin tutoring online on Monday, Oct. 31. Students who wish to have an online tutoring appointment will e-mail writecen@pitt.edu by noon the day before the appointment, and (we hope) a Work Study student will check this e-mail account each day at noon and forward appointments to online tutors. 

Online tutoring will be offered:

Mon. 6:30-7:30 (Mukai)

Tues. 2:00-3:00 (Clare) 

Wed. 9:30-11:30 (Ann)

Thurs. 6:00-8:00 (Bethany)

Fri. 3:00-4:00 (Mukai)

As a result, the following changes to the face-to-face tutoring schedule can be made:

Mondays: 
Mukai will not be at Towers from 6:30-7:30

Tuesdays: 
Clare will tutor online at the WC, so she won’t be able to take face-to-face scheduled 



appointments, but she’ll be available for walk-ins if no one makes an online appointment.

Wednesdays:
Ann will tutor online at the WC, so she won’t be able to take face-to-face scheduled 



appointments, but she’ll be available for walk-ins if no one makes an online appointment.

Thursdays:
Bethany will not be at the WC from 4:00-6:00

Fridays:
Mukai will not be at the WC from 3:00-4:00

So far, Ann’s and Clare’s are the only hours that can be transferred to face-to-face tutoring if no one signs up for online tutoring.

We are making a flyer that will be available at the WC and distributed to a few SC classes this week (most likely Friday). If this does not garner us many appointments, we’ll move on to a wider distribution.

I hope this all makes sense! You’ll probably hear from Clare and I again this week, to get the flyer out and figure out the details of this plan.

Thanks,

Ann

